
From: Albrecht, Linda
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] FW: bylaw #371D2017
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 7:11:26 AM

 
 

From: Bob Marcy [mailto:bamarcy@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2017 4:22 PM
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>
Subject: [EXT] FW: bylaw #371D2017
 
RE: above property zone change from R-1 to R-1s FILE bylaw
#371D2017
 
This is the same as sent Aug 31, 2017 to Giyan Brenkman.
 
In short; we disagree with the change.
 
Last year (2016) we moved into our new home; hopefully to get
away from having rented home suites on both sides of us and
across the street.  At this present location there is already a
rental suite two doors south of us.  Is this legal?
 
There are 41 homes on this street; and changing the zoning sets
a precedent.  This opens up the possibility of other
applications; and just imagine 39 additional homes with suites
and the congestion this would cause. 
 
We purchased our home, as mentioned, last year and were told
this is an estate development.  Why on earth would secondary
suites be allowed in the first place?
 
At present the 45 Evansborough Green NW home has two vehicles
parked on the driveway.  Where is the renter going to park? 
Parking is at a premium as the lots are small and one vehicle
takes up to two lots of green space to park.  Does the renter
not need to provide off street parking?
 
The more vehicles park on the street; the bigger the risk for
children being hit due to visibility and the tighter to pass an
oncoming vehicle; as the street cannot accommodate the meeting
of two vehicles when vehicles are parked on both sides of the
street.  Let’s keep the are safe.
 
Let’s keep the zoning in the area as we had initially purchased
– residential one only.
 
Thanks for your consideration.
 
Bob & Catherine Marcy
 
 
Thanks
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Bob & Cathy Marcy
85 Evansborough Green NW
Calgary, AB       T3P 0M8
Phone : (403) 285 - 9679
Email: bamarcy@shaw.ca
 
This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of
the intended recipient.  Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by
unintended recipients is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please notify
me immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.
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